
 

Board of Representatives  
  

Randall M. Skigen, President Annie M. Summerville, Clerk 
  

Meeting Report 

  
 

Date: Monday, March 14, 2016 
Time: 6:30 p.m. 
Place: Democratic Caucus Room, 4th Floor, Government Center, 888 

Washington Boulevard 
 
The leadership of the Board of Representatives met as indicated above.  In attendance 
were President Skigen, Clerk Summerville; Representatives Buckman, Coppola, Di 
Costanzo, Fedeli, Figueroa, Franzetti, Heaphy, Liebson, Miller, Nabel, Savage and 
Zelinsky; and Chief of Staff Michael Pollard.   
 
President Skigen called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m.  
 
Members of the Board of Representatives discussed the following items with Chief of 
Staff Pollard: 

 The moving of health department clinic to Lathon Wider 

 The need to replenish the salt dome 

 Street improvements on Hope Street 

 The need to start the fire exam process in order to be in position for the 2017 
recruits 

 Improvements to the current Kronos system 

 Proposed changes to the ordinance regarding sewer connection charges 

 The estimated cost of the presidential primary 
 
President Skigen adjourned the meeting at 6:45 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Randall M. Skigen, President 
 

This meeting is on video 

http://cityofstamford.granicus.com/MediaPlayer.php?view_id=14&clip_id=4778

